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30th November 2021 
 
 
Deputy Martin Kenny T.D, 
Leinster House,  
Kildare St,   
Dublin 2. 
 
 
 
Re: PQ 55647/21: To ask the Minister for Health the number of vacant positions they are in 
CAMHS services in counties Sligo and Leitrim; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy Kenny, 
 
I refer to your recent parliamentary question in relation to vacant positions in the CAMHS Services in 
the Sligo Leitrim area. 
 
There are no vacant positions in the CAMHS Service at this time. 
 
I trust this information if of assistance to you, however if you have any further queries do not hesitate to 
contact my office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Patrick Murray, 
Head of HR, CHO 1 


